November 15, 2005

TO ALL CUPE CHARTERED ORGANIZATIONS

INTERNATIONAL DAY FOR DISABLED PERSONS – DECEMBER 3rd
Dear Sisters and Brothers:

December 3rd is the International Day for Disabled Persons, which aims to promote an understanding of disability issues and mobilize support for the dignity, rights and wellbeing 

of persons with disabilities.  It also seeks to increase awareness of gains to be made from the integration of persons with disabilities in every aspect of political, social, economic and cultural life.

The CUPE Persons with Disabilities National Working Group has been active on many fronts to promote and defend the rights of all persons with disabilities.  There are two recent initiatives:  One is the attached handout “It’s About Respect!  Communicating with Our Sisters and Brothers with Disabilities”.  The handout contains suggestions from the Working Group on how to be sensitive and respectful in how we interact with people with disabilities so they will feel included.

Two is “The Wheel of Chance”.  You may have had a chance to try it out at Convention.  You spin the electronic Wheel of Chance.  Where it lands will open a doorway for you to learn what it’s like to be a worker with different kinds of disabilities, how it may affect you in the workplace, and how your local union can help you.

We’ll be launching “The Wheel” on the CUPE website for December 3rd and you can find it at: http://cupe.ca/www/equalitydisability.  Give it a whirl!  And tell your local members about it.

Your Local may want to explore other ways of educating members about the rights of persons with disabilities, such as speakers at “brown bag” workplace lunches, or offering a workshop 

on disability rights issues.  Awareness and information about the situation of persons with disabilities is critical if full participation and equality are to be achieved.

In solidarity,
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